
AHCCCS Housing and Health Opportunities (H2O) Program 

Starting on October 1, 2024, the AHCCCS Housing and Health Opportunities (H2O) 

Program will help certain members who are homeless or might become homeless. This 

program offers new housing services for members that qualify for the program. Solari 

oversees the H2O program and monitors services delivered by H2O Providers.  

UnitedHealthcare Community Plan works with behavioral health providers, Solari and 

the AHCCCS H2O Administrator to make sure eligible members get H2O services. For 

more information about eligibility call your behavioral health provider, LTC case 

manager, or DDD support coordinator. You can also call Member Services at 1-800-348-

4058 (TTY 711) to ask for a referral to the Housing Coordinator. 

To learn more about the H2O program please visit: 

• AHCCCS Housing and Health Opportunities (H2O) Demonstration 

(azahcccs.gov) 

• H2O - Solari Community Support Network (solari-inc.org) 

 

https://www.azahcccs.gov/Resources/Federal/HousingWaiverRequest.html
https://www.azahcccs.gov/Resources/Federal/HousingWaiverRequest.html
https://community.solari-inc.org/h2o/

